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We will be holding our very first Easter stay and Play on Thursday 4th April from 3:30 to 5 pm.

There will be lots of activities and a prize for the best Easter bonnet. 

 

Pre-school will be closed on Friday 29th March and Monday 1st April for Easter. 

We will be holding a parent’s evening on Thursday 11th April from 6 pm to 7 pm so please speak

to your child’s key person to book a slot. 

 

Key Dates: 
April 2024

1st—Easter Monday 

1st to 12th—Half Term 

4rd—National find a rainbow day

4th—Easter stay and play

9th—Unicorn Day—Children are invited to come dressed as a unicorn

10th—Eid Al-fitr

10th—Sibling Day

11th—National Pet Day

11th—Parents Evening

15th—National Art Day

22nd—Earth Day

23rd—St George’s Day

24th—Photographers are in for all children pictures and graduation pictures

28th—Superhero Day—children are invited to come dressed as a superhero

29th—International Dance Day
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What we have been learning
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We have been learning about ourselves this month with our topic of ‘All about Me’. We have been making

pictures of ourselves and our family. We have loved celebrating Mother’s Day and we had our very first

Mother’s Day Stay and Play. Thank you to all our wonderful mums who came and celebrated with us. 

 

We have been learning about people who help us in March as well. Ella’s mum very kindly let us use some

post office equipment so that we could be Post men and women. The children made letters and pretended

to send them to each other. We explored being vets and used our doctors kit to make the poorly animals

better. We made some lovely bread and butterfly cakes, learning all about people who bake. 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating Easter and holding our first Easter Stay and Play. 

 

 

Michelle Osman

Nursery Manager


